
The date: 1/24/2023 
The week number: 4 
The walk number: 1697 
The weather: 63F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chip O’Connor, Judi Sato, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,  

Mickey Areeda, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Lydia Tavera, Melissa Mukai 
  
The birds (32) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 Western Bluebird 0.50 

2 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

25  Bushtit 0.75 

8 American  Crow 1 

7 Mourning Dove 0.75 

3 House Finch 0.88 

2 American Goldfinch 0.25 

10 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.75 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 1 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

4 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

1 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.38 

5 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.75 

5 Rock Pigeon 0.38 

3 Common Raven 1 

7 American Robin 0.25 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.50 

1 House Sparrow 0.38 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

2 California Towhee 0.75 

2 Turkey Vulture 0.12 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.50 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.50 

20 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

25 Cedar Waxwing 0.50 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

3 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:56. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We had a new walker, Lydia Tavera, and she brought us good luck. We tied the record for the 
week! We observed 32 species. Anytime you get 30+, it’s a great walk. All the birds were on the 
list; 



i.e., no zero probability birds. The two lowest probable were Turkey Vulture and White-crowned 
Sparrow, coming at 12% each. Great walk! 
 
Alan, 
1/28/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


